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HIRING INFORMATION FOR JUSTICE ANGELA M. EAVES 

 

Clerkships: 

 

Justice Eaves employs two Law Clerks, who serve a one-year term typically beginning in 

mid-August.  Justice Eaves has completed hiring for the 2026–2027 term and currently is 

accepting applications for the 2027–2028 term.  Current law students must have at least 

three semesters’ worth of grades.  While the application review process begins on a rolling 

basis in January of each year, offers to interview typically are sent in early February. 

 

Applicants should submit a/an cover letter; resume; official law school transcript; two writing 

samples (no more than fifteen pages each); and either a list of references, letters of 

recommendation, or a combination of the two (no more than three collectively).  These 

materials should be sent electronically—as a single PDF file—to Justice Eaves’ Senior Law 

Clerk, Trevor Bernard, at Trevor.Bernard@mdcourts.gov.  If your letters of recommendation 

will be sent separately, please indicate in your email the recommender(s) whose letter(s) will 

be forthcoming.  Please note, interviews for clerkships are in-person only. 

 

Internships: 

 

Justice Eaves accepts applications from law students and recent law graduates for unpaid 

judicial internships for all semesters.  While applications are reviewed and offers are made 

on a rolling basis, they must be received by the following dates to be considered for that 

respective semester: 

 

• Summer internship: Application due by March 1st 

• Fall internship:  Application due by July 15th 

• Spring internship:  Application due by December 1st 

 

Applicants should submit a cover letter, resume, unofficial or official law school transcript, a 

list of references (optional), and one writing sample (no more than ten pages).  Please note 

in the cover letter the semester for which you are applying and whether you are pursuing the 

internship for academic credit.  These materials should be sent electronically—as a single 

PDF file—to Justice Eaves’ Senior Law Clerk, Trevor Bernard, at 

Trevor.Bernard@mdcourts.gov.  Please note, Justice Eaves does not hire interns 

(past, present, or future) for future clerkship openings.  If you are interested in 

working for Justice Eaves as a Law Clerk after graduation, then Justice Eaves 

strongly recommends that you seek internship opportunities with other 

judges/justices.  Interviews for internships are conducted in-person unless 

extenuating circumstances exist. 
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